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Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday 8th December 2023, our school council team are inviting all pupils to take 

part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. The whole school will be taking 

part and getting festive! 

We are asking pupils to make a £1 donation to help save children’s lives around the 

world. This donation will go to Save the Children, a charity that help to keep children 

safe, healthy and learning in the UK and around the world. The charity ensures that 

children, no matter where they are born, have access to essentials such as food and 

water, health care, education and shelter. If you would like to learn more please visit 

the Save the Children website: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-do  

All your child needs to do is wear a festive jumper and bring their £1 donation on 

Christmas Jumper Day to school. There is no need to buy new jumpers, you can wear 

an old one, borrow one or jazz up a plain jumper! 

We are looking forward to a successful Christmas Jumper Day and are excited to be 

fundraising for such an important cause – all while having fun! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Rivers 

(School Council Lead)  

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-do

